
                         
                        
                     752 Myrick Rd. Deatsville, AL  36022         (334) 315-2892        raincrowenv@gmail.com 

November 7, 2016 
 
Sheffield City Schools 
 
ATTN:   Mr. Greg Thomason, Asbestos Designee 
 
SUBJECT:  Asbestos Six Month Periodic Inspection 
 
Dear Mr. Thomason: 
 
RainCrow Environmental has completed your school systems 6-month asbestos periodic 
inspection as provided in the asbestos coordinator services agreement.  A report has been 
generated and sent to your office.  I would also like to remind you of your annual notification 
letter as well.  You may paste the notification letter on your school web site which is acceptable 
as a means of notifying staff, students and parents. 
 
Upon receiving this report, please review and file in your asbestos management plan file section. 
As your asbestos coordinator, the following services will be provided: 
 

•  Management Planning 
•  Periodic inspection each six months 
•  Provide annual notification letter 
•  Consultation on building modification 
•  Coordination of any abatement activities 
•  Coordinate training for custodial and maintenance staff 
•  Handling any questions by the EPA concerning facilities 

 
If you have any questions please give me a call.  My e-mail address is raincrowenv@gmail.com.    
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Stan Eller 
President 
 

            


